[image: image2.jpg]cOLGATy,

SEY

& &
) o°
ARy s




COLGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Working together to be our best

Wednesday 10th January 2024
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Over the last couple of years, we have held a year four and five residential, this is a one-night stay at Dalesdown Dial Post. This was offered to ensure all children have had the opportunity to experience a night away from home before Hindleap Warren and we will be continuing with this, this academic year. 
Dalesdown is a residential outdoor centre where the children will stay in rooms. It is a secure site, we will be the only school there. The children will be able to take part in many activities at the site using the playing fields, adventure trail and Dalesdown’s facilities. In previous years the children have thoroughly enjoyed the trip and got so much from it. 
This will take place on Monday 24th June 2024. We will meet at Dalesdown, Dial Post at 10:00am and would then ask for you to pick your child up the following day at 2:30pm. The cost of the trip is £30.00, this will include dinner and snacks for Monday evening and Tuesday. Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the Monday as they will be undertaking activities and will require a disposable packed lunch. 

Please consent to the trip through parent pay, full payment is required by Monday 3rd June 2024. If you would like to pay in instalments or anticipate any difficulties paying, then please speak to Mrs Oakes before Monday 26th February 2024. 
A letter containing further information will be sent out nearer the time. If you have any concerns or questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
Kind Regards, 

Laura Pagden
Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Winn[image: image1.png]W\/\/®
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